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    Father’s Day Gift Shop 
 

To celebrate Father’s Day, the PTA will be hosting a Gift Shop for the children to purchase a gift for 

someone special in their lives. 

 

Date:  Friday, 16 June 2017 

Time:   During School Hours 

Cost:  £2 per child / per gift. 

 

Note:  Only one gift per child for a Father / Carer permitted.   

 

Important Payment Information:   

 

Reception & Year 1 :  Exact Money to be in a clearly marked envelope, given to their Class Teacher on the 

day. 

All other children : Keep their own money, and bring into the shop to purchase gift on the day. 

 

Please note:  

 No Money to go into the School Office or to Class Reps please.   

 Exact Money only - £2 per child / per gift. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Walkern PTA 


